
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
It was great to see so many of you at the Opening Ceremony yesterday! Thank you for attending and continu-
ing to support us. Our children were a credit to the school and sang beautifully during their performance.  

As you may have noticed, we have put an artificial screen along our fence at the entrance/exit to the school. 
This will enable greater privacy for our children at playtimes. This is a temporary measure which we will revisit 
in a few months time as we are looking at installing a natural landscape screen once school funding allows.  

Please ensure all children are dressed smartly in full school uniform for their photos next Friday!  

        Kind regards, 

 

 

ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! 

NEWSLETTER 
Friday 2 November 2018 

Mr Raheel Akhtar 
Headteacher 

Star of the Week in Bluebell Class is Farhan. He has been working incredibly 
hard in phonics and has made brilliant progress in his blending. Well done 
Farhan, keep up the good work! 

Star of the week in Sunflower Class is Emma. Emma has been using lots of 
fantastic wow words in her writing and she has also been working hard to en-
sure that it is neatly presented. Excellent work Emma! 

Star of the Week is Chimdinma 
Okeke for settling so well in Poppy 
class. Chimdinma has learnt the 
school rules and expectations of be-
haviour very quickly. She has pro-
duced good work in class and always 
comes into school with a beautiful 
smile on her face, eager to learn for 
the day. It is a pleasure to have 
Chimindina in our class, keep up the 
great attitude to learning.   

 STAR OF THE WEEK  

Attendance for Bluebell Class this week was 97.6%. Sunflower Class had attendance of 99%. Poppy Class had 
attendance of 97.6%. Well done to Sunflower for being the attendance superstars this 
week!  
 
Coming to school on time every day makes a significant difference to how well  
children achieve at school. Make sure your child doesn't miss out by bringing them 
to school every day. Missed learning time cannot be made up and it is the children who 
lose out. Please remember we do not authorise holiday absences during term time.  

 ATTENDANCE 

KEY DATES 2018/19 

Autumn Term 2018 
Friday 9 November  

School photos—Individual and 
sibling photos  

Monday 12 November  
Y1 and Y2 cinema trip 
Friday 16 November 

Children in Need dress up day 
Thursday 22 November  

Bluebell at Discover Story Centre 
Thursday 29 November 
Parent Coffee Morning 

Wednesday 12 December 
All classes at Romford Nativity 

Project 
Thursday 13 December  

Parents’ Evening  
Friday 14 December  

Xmas Jumper Day  
Monday 17 December 

Xmas performance 
Wednesday 19 December 

Last day of term 
*Dates may be added and amended as 

and when necessary 



ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! 
 

Bluebell Class 

The winner of the Make and Do Project in 
Bluebell Class is Alex. He made a fantastic 
solar system out of pom-poms and was able 
to talk to us about all of the planets that he 
had made. With that said, all of the models 
that were brought in by Bluebell Class for 
their Make and Do projects were fantastic 
and it was nearly impossible to choose a 
winner. It's really encouraging to see how 
many parents and children took part and 
there will be a small prize for everyone who 
participated. 

Sunflower Class 

This term Sunflower Class are learning all 
about animals and the children were asked 
to spend some time over the break creating 
a habitat for an animal. The projects we 
have received have been absolutely incredible, we can see a lot of time and effort has been put in by all the 
children. It was a difficult task to choose a winner but our prize went to Ophelia for her sloth habitat. Well done 
Ophelia and well done to everyone else also.  

Poppy Class 

Rehan Ahmed is the winner of the half-term homework project. Rehan has made an outstanding pirate ship, 
using a range of card, plastic and wood. His ship is carefully constructed and beautifully presented. Well done 
Rehan! 

 DESIGN PROJECT WINNERS  

 PICTURES FROM THE WEEK  

 


